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May 13, 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of 3rd, 4th, & 5th Grade Students, 
 
This letter is being sent home to notify you that we will be offering Summer School 
beginning Monday, June 15 for those students who did not pass either the reading or 
math End-of-Grade test, or in the case of 5th grade, reading, math, or science.  If your 
child does not pass one of more of these tests, this program is a great opportunity for your 
student to improve his or her score and increase proficiency. 
 
Summer School hours will be from 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Reading will take place from 
9:00 a.m.-10:30 a.m. and math will take place from 10:30 a.m.-12:00 p.m. Students must 
attend 6 out of 8 days in order to be retested. Testing can occur on the 8th day as soon as 
the scheduled remediation class is finished.   
 
This is a change from previous years and has been suggested by the state of North 
Carolina.  If your student requires remediation but does not attend, there is a chance that 
your child will be retained. 
 
There will be additional information sent out at a later date, but if you have any questions 
in the meantime, please feel free to contact the office at 646-3444. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Belinda Trantham    

 North Canton Elementary 
School 

60 Thompson Street, Canton NC 28716-3344 
Phone – (828) 646-3444 Fax – (828) 648-6668 

Belinda Trantham – Principal 
http://www.nce.haywood.k12.nc.us/ 
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